PLUMAS CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Kindergarten Information 2019-2020
Dear Parents,

The first day of Kindergarten will be here before you know it!  Our school day begins at 8:15. The “arriving” routine is to hang up their backpack in the hall and put their “mailbox folder” (which I supply) in their desk.  Arriving between 8:00 and 8:10 gives the students time to put their things away before we get started.  Our Kindergarten day ends at noon.  We walk out to the front gate to meet parents.  I dismiss students one by one so I can make sure each child gets to the right person.  Please send a note if your child is to go with someone other than you.  If it will be on a regular basis, please write down the schedule with the names of the people who will be picking up your child.
Please bring the following supplies on the first day:
· PENCIL BOX – A small one compartment type works best

· BROADLINE MARKERS – set of 10 (Crayola classic colors)

· LARGE CRAYONS-SET OF 8

· 12 GLUE STICKS

· 1 LARGE BOX OF KLEENEX

· 1 BOTTLE OF HAND SANITIZER
· LUNCHBOX and WATER BOTTLE
· BACKPACK – big enough for their lunchbox and Mailbox Folder, regular size and without wheels
Please do not send more supplies than what is listed.

It is very helpful to write their initials on their markers and glue sticks, and their name on their lunchboxes, backpacks, and coats. Kindergartners should bring a small snack to be eaten during mid-morning recess.  All snack items need to be of a nutritious nature – no high sugar foods please.  Examples: crackers, cheese, fruit, carrot or celery sticks, ½ sandwich, yogurt.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at school (283-0415) or at home (569-0422).
In His Love and Service, 

Mrs. Greene

I am looking forward to getting to know your child.  The smaller class size enables me to get to know them well, but it would be helpful for me to know more about your child beforehand. The more I know about your child, the better I can teach them.  Since you know more about your child than anyone else does, you can help me by sharing some information about your child and family.  Could you take the time to write whatever you think would be helpful for me to know about your child?  Some questions you might answer would be:

What is your child like at home? 

What does your child like to play with? 

What does your family enjoy doing together?  

Who is living at home with your child?
Does your child get along with any brothers/sisters? 
Is there any behavior/routine/skill you are currently “working on” with your child? 

Does your child have any allergies/reactions to food?

Is there any other information/concerns that would be helpful for me to know?

You can drop this by the school or send it to me.  Thank you for taking the time to write!
Pamela Greene

P.O. Box 30135

Cromberg, CA 96103

